
Weekly Update 

Friday 7th June 2024 

Willow Class 

What a busy, productive (and giggly) first week back. It was 

lovely to welcome the children back for our final term of the 

year! 

D-Day- 80th Anniversary 

We took the time to reflect on D-Day 

this week. We read a beautiful poem 

and maturely discussed what D-day 

was and the importance of it. 

 

 

 

 

 

In Celebrating ‘World 

Ocean Day’, we took this 

opportunity to look at a 

range of fiction and 

nonfiction books to 

connect with this theme. 

This was enjoyed by all! 

 

Designing our 

‘World Ocean Day’ 

socks 

We had to think about materials, 

costing and style! 

 



 

Our amazing 

artwork using 

the medium 

pastels! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events and information 

Please do take the time to visit Willow’s Class page. I have uploaded all 

the relevant information for Term 6.  

 

Have a lovely weekend, enjoy the sunshine! 

With best wishes,  

Miss Grantham and the Willow Class team x 


